
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE NORTHERN MARIANA ISLANDS 

In re: 

Court Closure on September 26, 2018 

GENERAL ORDER NO. 18-00006 

ORDER 

It is hereby ordered that the District Court for the Northern Mariana Islands will 

be closed for business on Wednesday, September 26, 2018 for staff development and 

training. 

The drop box at the Office of the Clerk of Court and electronic filing by registered 

users will be available throughout the day. During the closure, you may call 670-237-

1200 for assistance with any court emergency.   

SO ORDERED this 20th day of September 2018. 

____________________________ 
RAMONA V. MANGLONA 
Chief Judge 

 

 

 

 

 

  

F I L E D 
Clerk 

District Court 

 

for the Northern Mariana Islands 
By________________________ 
                (Deputy Clerk) 
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